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STATES GREFFE



COMMENTS
 

The Committee understands that the revised direct costs of the Draft Planning Law (circa £155,000) can be met
from the existing cash limit of the Environment and Public Services Committee without significant increases in
Planning Fees.
 
It further notes that the amended provisions with regard to the appeals process may require unquantified funding
and will therefore be contingent on an appropriate level of growth funding being identified and secured.


